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Dear Member,

I am pleased to let you all know that we are waiting for a date to 
hold an Exhibition at the Penarth Pavilion. This could be next April 
or May, 2022, but the actual date for our SWAS Exhibition is yet to 
be confirmed by the Authorities.

I must say that this is the best news we have had since Lockdown. I 
am certain that you will all have some fantastic artwork to put on 
display, given the length of time we have all had to work on it!!!

Regarding other important news;
1.  As you will know, Paul Arnott has resigned from his post as 

Vice Chair. 
2.  Nigel Taylor,  our Treasurer,  will be stepping down at our next 

AGM, having completed his term in Office by then.
I will, of course need to have these Positions on the Committee 
filled at our next AGM. 

I believe that this is the time for some different Members to join the 
S.W.A.S. Committee and help out. If you can help, please make 
yourself known. 
          My contact Email is :-      jennifer@jennyalsop.co.uk

Keep safe, well, and keep painting.

        Jennifer Humphries
    ( SWAS lady Chairman )
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